
TSBDE HAS MOVED! 
The TSBDE office has relocated from the William P. Hobby building to the new George H.W. Bush 
building!  Please have patience with our staff during this transition as certain agency functions will be 
delayed. We appreciate your understanding and will work to restore all administrative functions as 
quickly as possible. For more information about the move, please visit: TFC | Texas Facilities Commission 

New address: 1801 Congress Avenue, Suite 8.600 Austin, TX 78701 

As of July 11, 2022, all mail sent to TSBDE offices should be sent to the new address above. Mail 
previously sent to the old address (333 Guadalupe, Suite 3-800, Austin, TX 78701) will be forwarded to 
the new address via USPS.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this transition.   

Please note: Unanticipated changes may occur that might impact the information above. The TSBDE website will be 
updated throughout the move process.  
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